
Publication of Quarterly Carers’
Statistics for Northern Ireland
(January – March 2022)

The Department of Health (DoH) has today published Quarterly Carers’
Statistics for Northern Ireland (January – March 2022).

O’Dowd welcomes agreement between
Translink and Trade Unions on revised
pay offer

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has welcomed the news that members of the
Unite and GMB Bus Driver Trade Unions have accepted the revised pay offer
from Translink.

DAERA and Economy Ministers support
innovation and Green Growth
technologies at Artemis

DAERA Minister Edwin Poots and Economy Minister Gordon Lyons have visited
Artemis Technologies in Belfast.

FBIS Capital Tier 2 application period
extended to 20 May

DAERA have announced that the application period for the Tier 2 tranche 2 of
the Farm Business Improvement Scheme – Capital (FBIS-C) has been further
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extended to 4.00pm on 20 May 2022.

DAERA opens £1million rural business
development grant aid fund

A scheme to help rural micro businesses to sustain, develop and recover from
the Covid 19 pandemic will open on the 4 May 2022.
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